
 
School Notes 

We are GRATEFUL for YOU! 

 

Thank you to everyone who 
has graciously donated to 

our classrooms and school. 
Your generosity has a lasting 

impacting on our students 
and learning. From stem 

activities to playground toys, 
we are very appreciative of 

your love and support.   

Save the Date 
1st – VPC In-Person Worship Service, 10am 

1st – Daylight Savings Time (Fall Back) 

6th – Friday Parent Team Meeting — ZOOM 9:30am 

8th – VPC In-Person Worship Service, 10am 

10th – Chapel, per class schedule 

11th – Remember Veterans Day 

15th – VPC In-Person Worship Service, 10am 

16th – Chapel, per class schedule 

19th/20th – Gratitude Celebrations! Thanksgiving class 
parties, see your classroom teacher for more details 

22nd – VPC In-Person Worship Service, 10am 

23rd-27th — Happy Thanksgiving! NO SCHOOL per CCPS 

29th – First Sunday of Advent, VPC In-Person Worship 
Service, 10am 

Dec. 4th — First Friday Parent Team Mtg ZOOM 9:30AM 

From the Parent Team 
Please join us via ZOOM this Friday, November 6th 
at 9:30am for our First Friday Parent Team Meeting. 

Meeting agenda and minutes will be posted and 
emailed. If you have any questions please contact 

Lindsey Manring lindseymanring@gmail.com.  
Meeting ID: 841 9744 5639 

Passcode: uTMMU4 

Technology Tip 
Don’t miss out! Turn on notifications for Facebook. 

AMAZON TEACHER WISH LIST 
TEACHER TREAT SIGN UP LINK   

Happy Birthday 

7th – Mrs. Diane Byrnes 

7th – Mrs. Donna Goldblatt 
22nd – Mrs. Erin O’Guinn 
29th – Mrs. Jackie Elmer 

Vanderbilt Presbyterian Church  

Chapel began in October. Hooray! We are sharing God’s word in 
scripture, song, praise and fun! Check your Facebook classrooms for a 

peak into our time together, so you can continue the discussion at home. 

Each Saturday, we send the VPC Education Minute directly to your email 
— packed full of Christian Education opportunities for all ages. If you’d 

like to receive it, please contact Heather Mikes, hmikes@vpcnaples.org. 

Dear Families, 

Hello there! This month, let’s focus on gratitude with our children. Let’s look for 
moments when we can encourage gratefulness throughout each day. For 
example, you could make a family gratitude jar and share what you added at the 
end of the month or make Thanksgiving cards to give to your neighbors. Our little 
ones will soon be finding their own ways to feel grateful and share it with others. 
Please know I am only a phone call away if you have any joys or concerns.  

“The more grateful I am, the more beauty I see.” -Mary Davis       
     Kind Regards, Jackie Elmer, Director 
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